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The First Law of Economics:
For every economist, there is an equal and opposite economist.

These Great and Wonderful Club Members will Celebrate a Milestone In Recovery This 
Month 
Mac Mc. 9/25/73 Gil B.DDS 9/24/78 Thomas G. 9/7/82 Ellen E. 9/12/82
Paul W. 9/19/82 Steve H. 9/30/84 Joe P. 9/25/86 Jill L. 9/2/87
Randy G. 9/21/87 Mart G. 9/14/88 Sal C. 9/15/88 Steve D.

9/6/89
Maggie C. 9/7/90 Tony H. 9/2/91 Peter S. 9/2/91 Richard J. 9/25/92
Marion F. 9/27/93 Judy G. 9/21/94 Kathryn O. 9/10/94 Ross B. 9/21/94
Michael B. 9/24/94 Congratulations!  One and All.

Dale Santy has had surgery and is on the mending well list at Veterans Hospital.  The nurses state that 
he has made quite a recovery!  Looking forward to your speedy return.   He would like visitors .

Did you know that 1 in 4 alcoholics has a problem with gambling?
The high cross addiction rate makes it important that providers of chemical dependency services be able to 
assess, refer or treat problem gamblers.  These statistics were provided by Gamblers Recovery Program.
And How About some G.A. Meetings?  (800) 521-8448

A Newsworthy Note on Bob:
He has realized his dream of returning to his Hawlapai Reservation after nineteen years of continuos 
sobriety.  He has been afforded a new three bedroom home and plans to spend his remaining lifer here on 
this earth with his tribal members and remaining family in Peach Springs, Arizona.  Bob Sullivan still has 
more recovery from his massive stroke in March 1995 and is confined to a wheelchair most of the time, but 
through rehabilitation therapy and a special shoe and brace does now walk some with the aid of a walker.  
He continues to grow spiritually, emotionally and mentally and plans to marry in the near future.
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I hope you will keep Bob in your prayers for his continued health and happiness.   
Sincerely  Jean G.

The Yard Sale Crew Say Thanks:
We had another yard sale and many thanks to all of you.  We made another $232.04 for our  general fund so
thank you  for your donations.

United Way
It is that time of  the year again and if you get a chance to donate to United Way at your place of work please
do so.  I feel it important to tell you that if you would like to designate The Alano Club as where you would 
like your contribution to go, you can,  or if you would like a portion of  your contribution to come to us you 
can.  Some of the people that come to your workplace may not know this, but it is true.  You can designate 
any non-profit in your community!

We Have Some Very Important People That We Would Like To Recognize, New Members:
Michael T. Robert T. Patricia L. Harry M. Ellen E. Richard W. Becky R.
Karen F. David F. Robert C. Ron G. Kevin O. Joseph T. Robert P.
Alice L. Rod A. Steve M. Aurora G. Manny T. Of  Ohio   You’re Needed!

September Member of The Month:
Cathy Nelson for her help in sanding the ladies room sink cabinet and then buying the paint and painting 
the cabinet.  Thank you for your initiative and your support of our Club.

Yes,  Another Yard Sale
To Be Held on Saturday,  September 7th, See Carmine for your last minute donations. 

The Group Live & Let Live will be Celebrating their Nineteenth Anniversary Here!
Beginning at 10:00 am     =   A Spanish Speaking Meeting
Noon to 2:00 p.m.    = Bar-B-Que  and Music= Maraichi-Dancing (Jarabe Tapatio) Folklorica
2:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.     = AA Speakers in English    Carry the Message in “96”
4:00 p.m.  7:00 p.m.    = KARAOKE                    
Advance Tickets $5.00 At The Gate $7.50

What Else Will Be Happening At The Alano Club In The Near Future

Our Heritage Dinner will be held on Saturday October 19th
Mark your calendars for this event because we can guarantee some good food and good fellowship, tickets 
will be on sale just as soon as we can get them ready.

Saturday October 5th The Big Dance
Tickets are now on sale for the REGGAE ANGELS  we are asking $10 each for these tickets, and you won’t 
want to miss this event.

Our Second Car Show
This Classic Car Show will be held on Sunday,  October 20th and if you missed the last one, you won’t want 
to miss this one if you are a car buff.

Dealing with Grieving and Losses and Experimental Meditation
The Centre for Living with Dying will be co-sponsoring a workshop on Grieving and Losses



combined with a work shop on experimental meditation given by Bonnie R..  This will be held on Saturday, 
September 14 from 2:00 p.m. until 4:00p.m.  This event welcomes all who are interested, Men & Women  
and is put on by Women In Recovery.   For more information contact Cora 223-1151

 

 


